
PO Box 187
116 N. Main Street
Culver, IN 46511

www.lakemax.org

Working towards the preservation of an ecologically sound Lake Maxinkuckee and its surrounding watershed

Outreach Galore!

Culver Youth Club - every Thursday
This month's topics include how leaves change colors,
why animals forage and leaf identification

Wetlands Tour - 10/9
We have 27 people signed up to learn more about
Lake Maxinkuckee's important wetlands

Culver Fall Fest - 10/9
LMEF will have a table with crafts for the kids

Culver High School Biology Class - 10/13
70 Culver High School students will participate in an
interactive lesson: how our actions on land impact the
lake

The Vonnegut Legacy
Continues

If you are a regular reader of my blog,
you already know that LMEF
received a grant from the Ralph C.
Vonnegut Jr. Fund to purchase
equipment for stream monitoring.

I asked for volunteers and one of the

Are You a Waiter or A Writer?

I typically write articles dealing with
subject matters that I am familiar
with. I have written about aquatic
plants, macroinvertebrates, water
quality, outreach, etc. 

You will notice, however, that I
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people who responded was Ginny
Vonnegut Hahn – a niece of Ralph
Vonnegut’s. 

She commented that she was initially
intrigued to volunteer because the
money came from her uncle. 

Read Full Article

haven’t written much about birds or
fish or reptiles. Those subjects just
aren’t in my wheelhouse. 

Someone suggested I tap into the
talent in the Lake Maxinkuckee -
Culver community and ask others to
share their expertise. 

Read Full Article

The Lorax Scarecrow

Thanks to Kyle Sefchek, Katiy Stacy and
Rebecca Sam for our Lorax scarecrow.
How appropriate!

"Unless someone like you cares a whole
awful lot, nothing is going to get better.
It's not." - The Lorax

Thank you all for caring!

2021 Aquatic Vegetation Survey

In an effort to determine a course of action for controlling two invasive species
in the lake, Eurasian watermilfoil and Starry Stonewort, LMEF contracted with
Aquatic Weed Control this summer to conduct an Aquatic Vegetation Survey.

The information we received will be vital in making long term decisions for the
overall health of the lake. Your donations and continued support make projects
like this possible. Thank you.

2021 Fundraising
Campaign Reminder

LMEF's outreach, education, water
monitoring, research and advocacy
would not be possible without the
support of our dedicated donors.

If you have not already made your
gift, won't you do so today?

We rely on YOU to help support our
mission:

Working towards the preservation
of an ecologically sound Lake
Maxinkuckee and its surrounding
watershed. Fall Decorating Looks Great!
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It’s easy to give today, simply click the
Donate button!

Or send your check to:

LMEF
PO Box 187
Culver, IN 46511

Donate

Thanks to the Culver Chamber of
Commerce for making the town
look beautiful.

"Autumn is second spring where
every leaf is a flower."

- Albert Camus

Sign Up to Receive Lake Max Messages
Articles Concerning the Lake and Watershed
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